

Cavalier Johnson Mayor, City of Milwaukee

July 31, 2023

Nelson Soler Multicultural Entrepreneurial Institute 2778 South 35th Street, Suite 203 Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Soler,

On behalf of the City of Milwaukee, I am pleased to congratulate you on being awarded the Latino Community Leadership Award at the El Conquistador 25th Anniversary Awards. This achievement is a testament to your work serving the city of Milwaukee and the Latino community.

Thank you for your dedication to service. I know that your work has and will continue to have great benefits for the communities and people you serve.

Once again, congratulations on being awarded the Latino Community Leadership Award at the El Conquistador 25th Anniversary Awards, and I wish you continued success in all future endeavors!

Sincerely,

Cavalier Johnson

Mayor



Cavalier Johnson Mayor, City of Milwaukee

January 9, 2023

Mr. Nelson Soler Founder, President and CEO Multicultural Entrepreneurial Institute Inc. 2778 South 35th Street – Suite 203 Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Soler:

Thank you for agreeing to participate in the Business Roundtable. This group will help shape the goals and priorities of my administration, as well as build a stronger alliance between the public and private sector.

I cordially invite you to join me at the launch of the Business Roundtable on Thursday, January 26, from 11:30 am to 1:00 pm at Ascent MKE, 700 E. Kilbourn Avenue. While many of our future meetings will be virtual or hybrid, I am looking forward to meeting you in-person and thanking you for your participation.

This roundtable will bring together leaders from across Milwaukee with a diversity of experiences and perspectives and a desire to make Milwaukee's economy more vibrant. Through these discussions, I hope we can develop a comprehensive understanding of both the headwinds Milwaukee faces, now and in the future, and the opportunities needed to create a competitive for everyone.

Thank you for your dedication to growing and diversifying Milwaukee's economy and building a bright future for our city. I look forward to seeing you January 26th and to your contributions in the Business Roundtable. Please confirm your attendance with Molly King from my office at molly.king@milwaukee.gov or 414-286-2200

Sincerely,

Cavalier Johnson

Mayor